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Kathy Modes 
Senior Health Physicist 
USNRC Region 1 -.. 
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety -..... 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406-1415 

Our reference: Your reference: Date: 

NRC/Ekelta AR-Address Change 19-28772-01 March 30, 2012 

03{):3)'¥41

Dear Ms. Modes: 

On or about May 31, 2012, the Elekta, Inc. d/b/a Nucletron Corporation business office 
will close. At that time all records will be transferred to Elekta, Inc in Norcross, GA. 
Until such time that licensing in Georgia is in place, Elekta, Inc., d/b/a Nucletron 
Corporation will be utilizing an attorney's office, Zelig Robinson, to maintain a business 
location in Maryland. Please amend the above referenced license for a change of 
address as follows: 

Elekta, Inc. 

d/b/a Nucletron Corporation 

233 E. Redwood Street 

Baltimore, MD 21202 


The main office phone and fax numbers will remain the same. Thank you for your 
attention. Any questions regarding the above matter may be directed to the 
undersigned at 443-545-2220 (0),410-913-3162 (c) or via email 
debbie.bensen@elekta.com. 

Sincerely, 

Debra Bensen 
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This is to acknowledge the receipt of YOUGpPlication dated 

3 (30 j j ~ , and to inform you that the initial processing which 

includ~:ad~i~istr;:~ev(Jq:~S~erfr:~( ) 

~	There we~ ng~mlOistrative omissions. lour application was assigned to a 
technical reviewer. Please note that the technical review may identify additional 
omissions or require additional information. 

o 	Please provide to this office within 30 days of your receipt of this card 

A copy of your action has been forwarded to our License Fee & Accounts Receivable 
Branch, who will contact you separately if there is a fee issue involved. 

Your action has been assigned Mail Control Number r5771~. 

When calling to inquire about this action, please refer to this control number. 

You may call us on (610) 337-5398, or 337-5260. 


NRC FORM 532 (RI) Sincerely, 

(6-96) Licensing Assistance Team Leader 



